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On Tuesday, July 25th, 2017, at approximately 6:30 pm, officers of the Bakersfield
Police Department executed a search warrant in the 4800 block of Planz Road. During
the subsequent search, a loaded assault rifle was located. Also, during the
investigation, officers attempted to contact a male subject in the area of Planz and Stine
Road. The subject led officers on a foot pursuit at which time he discarded a loaded
revolver. As a result of the investigation, two male juveniles, 15 years and 16 years,
were booked into Juvenile Hall for burglary, conspiracy, firearm and gang related
charges.

You can now send an anonymous text message to the Bakersfield Police Department. It's quick and it's easy.
Simply enter 274637 into your phone and text BPDCRIMES along with your message. The text is sent to the
police department and the sender remains completely anonymous.

Tips can also be anonymously sent through the smartphone “TipSubmit” mobile App or via email at
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